RAJ BHAVAN
HYDERABAD - 500 041

SECRETARY TO GOVERNOR
TELANGANA

Letter No.T3/0401/S/2020, Dated: 27.04.2020.

To

The Chairman, Telangana State Council of Higher Education,
Opp: Mahavir Hospital, Masab Tank, Hyderabad (we).

The Vice Chancellors of State Universities (we).

Sir / Madam,

Sub: Connect-Chancellor - Platform to bring out creativity,
innovation and novel ideas - Opportunity to the students of
State Universities to write articles, stories and poems etc. by
10t May, 2020 - Regarding.

-0-

I am to inform that the Hon’ble Governor and Chancellor desires to
provide an opportunity to the students of State Universities to project
their innovative, exciting, novel ideas in the form of articles, stories,
poems etc.

2. The note attached to this letter elucidates the aims of the
“Connect-Chancellor” programme, suggested areas/topics, and
guidelines, etc.

B, I am directed to request to bring "Connect-Chancellor” program to
the notice of the students by disseminating in your websites, social media
tools, and encourage more students to participate in the program and
project their talent.
Yours faithfully
Sd/- K. Surendra Mohan
Secretary to Governor

Copy to:
The PS to Chief Secretary to Government.

Telangana Secretariat, Hyderabad (we).

(with a request to place it before the CS)
The PS to Special Chief Secretary to Government,

Education Department, Secretariat, Hyderabad (we).

(with a request to place it before the Spl. CS)

for Secretary to Governor



